

PLANNING COMMISSION RESOLUTION NO. 17-01

RESOLUTION OF APPRECIATION TO GEORGE LOWRY FOR HIS SERVICE AS CITY OF PLACERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION MEMBER

WHEREAS, on February 13, 2013, the Placerville City Council appointed George Lowry to serve on the Placerville Planning Commission: and

WHEREAS, on March 5, 2013, George Lowry attended his first Planning Commission meeting as a Member; and

WHEREAS, during his tenure on the Planning Commission, George Lowry served as Chair of the Commission during 2014; and

WHEREAS, George Lowry's background and experience, together with his interest in planning and dedication to serving his community, have been of great benefit in representing the residents of Placerville during his years on the Planning Commission.

BE IT RESOLVED that the Planning Commission does hereby officially express its sincere thanks, appreciation and gratitude to George Lowry for his service on the Placerville Planning Commission on behalf of the residents of Placerville, California.

PASSED AND ADOPTED this 21th day of March, 2017.

Peter Wolfe, Chair Placerville Planning Commission

Attest:

Andrew Painter, Executive Secretary